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Dear brothers and sisters and friends of UPF, 
 
UPF USA – DC office is now collecting toys at the request of Rev. John and Angelica Watts, Pastor at 
Kingdom Life Church in Baltimore. He is one of our close minster friends and colleagues. His church is 
distributing toys for children in need during this Holiday Season. 
 
A drop-off box for the toys is available in the lobby at The Washington Times building. If possible, 
please wrap or place toys in a Christmas or gift bag. The final day of the collection is December 19, 2020. 
 
Toys for Tots 

 
Your compassion and kindness will be greatly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Tomiko Duggan at 202-210-2323. 
 
God bless you all! 
 
 
 


